
 

 
 

In the Westmont College Senate 
October 30th, 2018 

Jared Huff, Armington Senator  
 
Section 1. Title 

1. Armington Welcome Back Celebration Bill 
 
Section 2. Statement of Purpose 

1. This bill will provide up to $500 ($100 of which to come from Senator Huff’s 
Hall fund) to help contribute to the planned Welcome-Back Dinner to be catered 
by Mony’s Tacos. This dinner is designed to be a community building event that 
welcomes back the displaced students, shows gratitude to those who hosted said 
displaced students, and encourages non-displaced Armington residents to warmly 
receive both of the aforementioned groups. 

 
Section 3. Statement of Policy 

1. A total of up to $500 will be appropriated for the enactment of this bill due to                 
reasons and purpose stated above. 

2. The $500 will contribute alongside funds from Residence Life and the President’s            
Office to cater the event, purchase decorations, and provide welcome-back          
baskets for students moving back in. 

 
Section 4. Enactment 

1. Upon the approval and passage of this bill, the Westmont College Student            
Association by means of Business Manager Benjamin Meyers will transfer up to            
$500 to Armington Hall account as managed by Tim Miller.  

2. The funds will be used alongside those provided by Residence Life and the             
President’s Office on an as needed-basis. The amount utilized is not to exceed             
$500 ($100 of which comes from Senator Huff’s Hall funding) 

 


